
 
 

 
 
Public Open House: Port Lands Soils Management Stockpiling Facility 
 
Join Waterfront Toronto at our public open house to learn more about the future Soils Management 
Facilities.  
 
Waterfront Toronto is submitting an application to the Ontario Ministry of the Environment (MOE) for a 
Certificate of Approval under Section 27 of the Environmental Protection Act to store, transfer, and 
process soil and debris at the Soil Management Stockpiling Facility. The facility is proposed for an 
approximately 8.2 hectare site at 294, 320, and 348 Unwin Avenue. (Refer to map attached.) 
 
Revitalization of much of the 800 hectares of the waterfront area depends on the ability to treat soil 
that has been impacted by former industrial land uses to an environmental condition that allows them 
to be reused in future residential, parkland and commercial areas. The facility would receive up to 2,500 
tonnes of impacted soil per day to a maximum of 600,000 tonnes of soils per year. These soils would be 
treated at a future Soil Management Treatment Facility, to be considered under a separate application 
to the MOE.  
 
The combined soil management stockpiling and treatment facilities will operate to ensure that: 

 soils within the Designated Waterfront Area (DWA) are managed in a way that is protective of 
human health and the natural environment; 

 soils are managed in a sustainable manner, with soils being managed as a resource to be reused 
and recycled to the extent possible within the DWA; 

 sufficient soils of appropriate quality are available when required to support Waterfront 
Toronto’s revitalization activities, while reducing the need for trucking of soils from collective 
sources outside of Toronto. 

 
We hope you can join us at our open house meeting to learn more.   
 
Date:         Tuesday, October 6, 2009 

Time:         6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Location:  Waterfront Toronto Offices 
                   20 Bay Street, Suite 1310, Main Boardroom 
                    
Members of the project team will be on hand to discuss the project, answer questions and share ideas.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like more information please contact Amanda 
Flude at 416-214-1344 ext. 276 or aflude@waterfrontoronto.ca  
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